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Dear members of the Monterey County 4-Council,

On June 16th, the 4-H Leader’s Council will hold an election for the offices of President and Treasurer inside the large Conference Room at the Ag offices in Salinas at 7 pm.
The Leader’s Council has continued to make significant updates and modifications to offer the most current 4-H programming for our local children. This commitment and energy needs to continue for our 100 year old program that serves the youth in Monterey County.

The Council is looking for officer candidates who are able to envision how the council can restructure its goals, funding and work of the 4-H board.   

Those who have been a part of the program or, are currently active, know how important it is to create a sustainable plan for the council to remain alive and driving this program.    Please, consider becoming an officer or other board volunteer to be a part of these discussions, solutions, ideas and changes for the future.

Contact me at 831-676-5351or cara.brents@yahoo.com  if you would like to be a candidate for one of these council officer positions!   
Respectively,
Cara Brents 
Monterey County Council President 

